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Shining Stars! 

Who’s been eating my porridge?!

Ivy  
Caoimhe 
Izhaan 
Evelyn

This week we have been reading ‘Goldilocks and the three Bears’. The children 
have done an amazing job of retelling the story in our role play and small world 
areas. They have had lots of fun pretending to be the different bears! We explored 
using different tools to make marks on paper and made some very cute bear 
pictures using a fork in some paint! The children enjoyed singing a Goldilocks song - 
you could also watch it home! 

https://youtu.be/VxEk-tl-GUQ?feature=shared 

Next week we will be moving on to our final traditional story, ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’. 

Exploring shapes 
Next week we are going to be exploring 2D and 3D shapes. We would really 
appreciate any donations of junk modelling resources - cardboard boxes, 
egg boxes, cardboard tubes, milk lids, yoghurt pots etc. These will help us 
explore lots of mathematical language next week!  

Square Rectangle 

Oblong Rectangle 
We are going to be exposing the children to some new mathematical 
vocabulary linked to 2D shape. The children will learn to use the names 
‘square rectangle’ and ‘oblong rectangle’ to describe these. 
Reinforcement of this language at home would be amazing!

https://youtu.be/VxEk-tl-GUQ?feature=shared

